
I am a resident of the weavers chase estate and I wish to formally record my objection 
for the proposed quarry.  
 
I am massively concerned on the impact this will have on my daughter, she currently 
attends the heathfield knoll school, so much so I would consider moving schools as I 
don’t want her being around the dust of the quarry and not only that the significant 
impact this will have on the infrastructure which can just about handle the day to day 
traffic at the moment.  
 
This is a nice quiet peaceful community and when I purchased my house I was not 
aware of this otherwise I would never consider living near such thing. It’s going to make 
such an impact to the beautiful countryside landscape which is why I chose to live here.  
 
I strongly object.  
 
Regards 
 
Sanjit Kandola  
 


